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USO San Diego CEO/Executive Director, John Dooley, presents a plaque to the club for
our support in the Marine Corps Trials of 2013 Wounded Warrior Regiment.
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President’s Corner
August  2013

Dear Fellow  NCoCC Members,

As most of you are aware we have
had a changing of the guard, the
new Board of Directors is now
officially in place and I would like
my first act as the President for 2013-2014 to be to thank our outgoing
Board Members for the fantastic job they did.  Last year was a very
good year for the Club with funds raised from our Plastic Fantastic raffle
significantly exceeding previous years and the thanks goes to you
members who went out and got donations, and I am happy to say that
the majority of members stepped up to the challenge.  I know that the
USO San Diego will put that money to work serving our military
members who give so much so that we can be free to enjoy our beautiful
Corvettes.

We have a lot of activities lined up for the coming year and your new
Board of Directors is already hard at work ensuring the coming year will
be even better than the last.  Speaking of the incoming Board, I would
like to introduce them to you for those who may not have been at our
lasting meeting.  Of course I am the new President, we have Rick
Toomey as our new Vice President, Ruth Harwell has been elected to
another term as Secretary, Gary Sadnick is our new Treasurer, Jay
Kopelowitz is our new Activities Director and also our Past President,
Kathleen Regenhardt has also been elected to another term as the
Newsletter Editor, Wayne Osborne is our new Historian, and Pat Kutyla
is our new Sergeant at Arms.  I want to thank each of these individual
for stepping up to serve on the Board of our great Club.

 I would also like to introduce to you our newest Members at Large,
Dave Regenhardt and Tim Murray.  Also,  I would like to thank Bob
Belzman for serving as our USO Representative for several years, he did
a great job, and I would like to introduce our new USO Representative,
George Marks and thank him for volunteering for this position.
Additionally, I want to recognize Bob and Carol Haller for the hard
work they continue to do as our Raffle Coordinators, Bob Hurst for
serving as our National Corvette Museum Representative and for doing
our Corvette Trivia, Jan Houshar for serving as our representative to the
San Diego Association of Car Clubs and Terry Thompson as our
representative to the Southern California Car Club Council.  Last, but
certainly not least, thank you to Ed Daher for his continued work as the
Club Webmaster.
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August Birthdays

Sheila Kopelowitz  2

Wayne Osborne  4

Ray Hower   5

George Marks 13

Bob Hurst  14

Cathy Lewis  17

Claudia Nabours 21

Mark Harwell 26

Candi Daher  29

Membership Anniversaries

Dave & Kathleen Regenhardt 5 years

President’s Corner continued

Also, congratulations to Norma Miyamoto on the purchase of her new Corvette, it was great seeing how
excited she was to have it and drive it to the Annual Awards/Appreciation Dinner.  You have to love those
two Corvette (or more) families.  Speaking of the Awards/Appreciation Dinner, we had an amazing turn out
and I believe everyone had a great time.  I will admit that the service at the Old Spaghetti Factory left a little
to be desired.  We are considering a different venue for next year so if you have any ideas send them to me.

With that I will close and wish you all safe travels in your Corvettes and encourage you to continue to
support our fantastic National Corvette Museum, the USO San Diego, all of our active duty military men
and women, and all those veterans who served in our military,
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Club Events Calendar

August 2013

13 NCoCC Business Meeting.  The Well Church.  7:00pm

22 NCoCC Board Meeting.  Coco’s in Poway.  7:00pm

24    Dinner and Drive-in Movie

  September

       9 Greatest Show on Turf
     10 NCoCC Business Meeting.  The Well Church.  7:00pm
     21 Coronado Speed Festival
     26  NCoCC Board Meeting.  Coco’s in Poway.  7:00pm

October

      8 NCoCC Business Meeting.  The Well Church.  7:00pm
     12 SD Auto Museum
     24  NCoCC Board Meeting.  Coco’s in Poway.  7:00pm
     26 Borrego Days

November

       9 Vettes for Veterans
     12 NCoCC Business Meeting.  The Well Church.  7:00pm
     28  NCoCC Board Meeting.  Coco’s in Poway.  7:00pm

December

     10 NCoCC Business Meeting.  The Well Church.  7:00pm
     14 Holiday Dinner Party
     ?? Santa Store
     21 Christmas Light Run
     26  NCoCC Board Meeting.  Coco’s in Poway.  7:00pm

Januray 2014

     10 NCoCC Business Meeting.  The Well Church.  7:00pm
     ?? Bowl-a-thon
     26  NCoCC Board Meeting.  Coco’s in Poway.  7:00pm
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Monthly CLub Event

Movie  N ight
At  the

Santee  Dr ive-In

August  24th

J o i n  u s  f o r  d i nne r  and  a  d r i v e - i n  mov i e !

We  w i l l  mee t  a t  5 :00  p .m .  i n  t he  PQ  Pa r k -n -R i de  ( beh i nd  76
S ta t i on ) .   We  w i l l  t h en  c a r avan  t o  F i l i p p i ’ s  i n  San t ee  f o r  a  n i c e

I t a l i a n  d i nne r .   A f t e r  d i nne r ,  we  w i l l  c a r avan  ove r  t o  t he  San t ee
D r i v e - I n  whe re  we  w i l l  h ave  a  po t l u ck  de s se r t  s o c i a l  f o l l owed  by

the  mov i e .

S i gn -up  shee t  w i l l  b e  p r ov i d ed  a t  ou r  nex t  Bus i ne s s  mee t i ng  on
Augus t  13 th  bu t  p l e a se  ma rk  you r  c a l enda r s !
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This year our club was able to

 provide the USO San Diego with a check

for $4,831.   This is due to your hard

work on Plastic Fantastic!  Thank you!

60 Years of Cool

The Corvettes first complete redesign came in 1963, when it became the Stingray.  The new
model added its first coupe body style – the stunning split window design – as well as an
independent rear suspension and air conditioning.  The 327-cubic-inch V8 engine made as
much as 360 horse power when ordered with fuel injection.  The split window lasted only one
year due to complaints about visibility, buy the coupe body style was here to stay, and the
1963-67 Corvettes would go down as the most beautiful in the marque’s history.
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Tony Stewart Smokes the 2014 Chevrolet Corvette Stingray
Foxnews.com
July 25, 2013

They don’t call him “Smoke” for Nothing.

The 2014 Chevrolet Corvette Stingray is still a few weeks away from hitting showrooms, but Road
and Track Magazine managed to stuff Tony Stewart behind the wheel of one at GM’s Milford Proving
Grounds, and the three-time NASCAR champ proceeded to burn its rubber like the pro that he is.

We’ll get our chance behind the wheel in a few weeks, but the Road and Track folks were able to put
the ‘Vette up against the stopwatch while they were there and the numbers it threw down were big –
which in this case means small.

Zero-60 mph in 3.8 seconds.

Quarter-mile in 12.2 seconds.

That courtesy of its all-new 460 hp 6.2 liter V8 and seven-speed manual transmission.

As for how it does on the streets, we’ll let you know soon.
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2013 Awards/Appreciation Dinner
Old Spaghetti Factory

July 14th

A big ‘Thank You’ to all the members
who helped make 2012-2013 a very
successful year!

Photography by:
Bob Brown and
Kathleen Regenhardt
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Photography by:
Kathleen Regenhardt

Main Street America
A People’s Choice Charity Car Show

presented by the Corvette Owners Club of San Diego
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Congratulations Sam

and Donna Rindskopf!

They took home 1st

Place in Stock C6.
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Our Club
Club members enjoy planned trips, car shows, fun runs, auto
rallies, and a host of social and Corvette-related events,
including a Holiday Party, an Annual Awards Dinner, and the
NCoCC Plastic Fantastic all Corvette Show at Seaport Village.
We support local communities in the San Diego County area by
participating in special event parades and high school
homecoming events.  Our members also devote a time, energy,
and resources in supporting our club charity, the USO (United
Services Organization).

Meetings
Business Meetings are held the second Tuesday of every month
at 7:00 p.m. in The Well Church Meeting Room located at
13604 Midland Road, Poway, CA.  We always welcome and
encourage guests to attend our meetings and to participate in our
club sponsored events.

For a map of our meeting location, please go to our web site at
www.ncocc.com.

Membership
Membership is open to anyone at least 18 years of age who
owns or leases a Corvette.  Applicants must attend two business
meetings and participate in one club event before becoming a
member.

Membership in NCoCC entitles you to:

A membership card for you and your significant other.
Discounts on parts and service at participating dealers (Bob
Stall and others).
A club T-shirt.
A name tag.
A newsletter via Email and/or the web site.

Members are expected to attend Business Meetings, maintain
current dues, and support the club by serving on committees and
participating in club events.  Initiation fee is $25.  Dues are paid
in advance: $75 for one year.

We hope this short introduction is helpful.  If you have any
questions, please contact us via email: info@ncocc.com.

NCoCC Cruise News

Editor:  Kathleen Regenhardt

Contributors:
Bob Brown
Jay Kopelowitz
Sam Rindskopf

Email submission for the newsletter no
later than the 23rd of every month!
Kregen@san.rr.com


